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behalfDepartment of Building and Grounds 

Notice of Herbicide Application 
 
 
 On Saturday and Sunday, September 15th and 16th 2018, weather permitting; Flossmoor 
School District 161 will be applying an herbicide to the playground areas at Serena Hills, 
Flossmoor Hills, Heather Hill, and Western Avenue. The product that will be used for 
this application is Roundup Pro. This product is a broad-spectrum post emergence 
professional herbicide that will be used to control weeds in these areas. 
 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact Scott M. Stachacz, 
Director of Buildings and Grounds, at (708) 647-7005 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott M. Stachacz, CPMM 
Director of Buildings and Grounds 
Flossmoor School District 161 
(708) 647-7005 
sstachacz@sd161.org  
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